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EIP to take part in Bath 
Boules Week 2018

EIP is proud to be one of the local firms sponsoring Bath Boules Week 2018 - a seven-day 

fundraiser which brings together local residents, businesses, and visitors to Bath to 

compete in boules tournaments to raise money for local charities.

As a “Little Boules” sponsor EIP will be putting forward two teams to compete in the 

tournament which is being held between 15-17 June.

The event is also host to food, drink, films and talks, and will hold a celebratory BBQ on 

the Friday. All money raised goes to local charitable groups, and Bath Boules are looking 

to beat last year’s grand sum of £50,235. To find out more and book your ticket, click here
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